

845 Concordia Ave Wpg, Mb 204-667-2960

Dear Community Member:

The Kildonan-East Collegiate 2025 Safe Grad Parent Committee is excited to announce our upcoming Bingo fundraiser on **Friday, March 14, 2025**. We expect around **300 attendees** at this event, and we will be actively promoting it through our email and social media platforms. In addition to the Bingo, we will also host a **Silent Auction Raffle**.

What is SAFE GRAD™?

SAFE GRAD™ is an initiative designed to create a fun and memorable graduation celebration while ensuring it is free from accidents or incidents. The goal is to promote safe practices among young people to prevent unfortunate events during what should be a joyous occasion.

Why We Need Your Help

The funds raised from this event will go toward subsidizing the cost of tickets for our 2025 Safe Grad Dinner and Dance. Our aim is to remove any financial barriers for our KEC graduates, ensuring all students can participate in this important celebration.

How Can You Help?

We are reaching out to the community for donations in the form of items, services, gift certificates, or monetary contributions to be used for the Silent Auction. Your generous donations will be recognized at the event, as well as on our social media platforms, showing your support for the 2025 Safe Grad celebration.

We greatly appreciate your consideration and support. If you can contribute, please contact us at **kecgrad2025@gmail.com** or call **204-793-2659** (Jenn's cell).

Thank you for helping us make Safe Grad a memorable, safe event for our graduates.

Sincerely,

KEC Parent Safe Grad Committee Co-Chairs

Michele Roy Jenn Eccles-Kreger